
 

Help us raise money for the VFW Department of Iowa.  Your brick purchase can be: 
*a lasting memorial for a family member or friend 

*used to advertise your business name 
*used to list your family’s name as a donor 

Please print clearly and use all CAPITAL letters. Spaces and hyphens are considered characters. There is 
no need to center your own lettering. This will automatically be done when bricks are engraved.  The 
Department of Iowa reserves the right to refuse any inscription that is determined to be inappropriate for this 
project.  All bricks will be placed randomly throughout the project.  We cannot guarantee positioning due to 
the nature of the project. The Department of Iowa is not responsible for errors due to incorrectly submitted 
forms. 

 
 
 

 

Row 1 
                

 

Row 2 
                

 

Row 3 
                

Name               
Address   
City, State  & Zip    
Phone Number      
Email Address        

 

Please be sure to provide your phone number and/or email. If there are questions or concerns about your 

engraving text, we will need a way to contact you! 

  

VFW Department of Iowa 

Brick Fundraiser 
Join us in becoming a part of our history 

Cost:  $50.00 per brick.  Inscription up to 3 lines,16 characters per line. 

Please make checks payable to VFW Iowa and mail to: 
VFW Iowa  

Brick Fundraiser 
3601 Beaver Ave. 

Des Moines, IA 50310 

Please use the boxes below to fill out your engraving text. Please PRINT. 
Please use ALL CAPS 

This program is sponsored by the VFW Department of Iowa, which is a qualified 501(c)19 organization. The purchase 
of your brick is therefore tax deductible to the extent provided by the law. If you have any questions, please contact 
Jerry Black at vfwiowa@qwestoffice.net or 515-255-2139. 
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The VFW Department of Iowa invites you to become a special 
part of our history through a Brick Fundraiser.  Buy a brick & give 
the gift to last a lifetime. 

 VFW Iowa is offering a unique way to honor loved ones or other 
important people, acknowledge special occasions or simply leave 
a lasting connection to the VFW. Engraved bricks are being sold 
which will become part of a long-lasting memorial walkway to be 
installed near the front entrance of the Headquarters building up 
to the area around the flag poles.. 


